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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
WINK Pathways - Wednesday 19 January 2023 
 
Virtual Event on the Wildern School Website 
  
Each year we hold a series of parental learning events that are called WINKs (Wildern Interactive 
Nights of Knowledge).   
 
The Pathways WINK is aimed at parents of Year 8 students and will be an opportunity for you to 
be guided through the pathways process. 
 
The evening will be hosted as a virtual event and will begin at 6:00pm on the Wildern Broadcasting 
Channel HERE.   
 
You will also be able to access this event from the stated time via the link on the WINK area of 
our school website HERE. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs R Thornton 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZQwZqcBc6Xbk7Q-a1h915A
https://www.wildern.org/information/wink-202223/

